F.No. 31026/31/2016-P1L1
Government of India
Ministry of Chemicals & Fertilizers
Department of Pharmaceuticals

Room No. 346, A-Wing, Shastri Bhawan,
New Delhi, dated the 20.04.2017

OFFICE MEMORANDUM

Sub: Revision of ceiling price due to revision of WPL

Reference NPPA’s notification S.0. 644 (E) dated 02.03.2016 according to
which all the manufactures as contained in the table in notification S.0. No. 644 (E)
dated 02.03.2016 having MRP lower than the ceiling price specified in column (5) of
the above table plus local taxes as applicable, if any, shall make corresponding
reduction in the maximum retail prices as per provision of Paragraph 16 (4).

2 The undersigned is directed to say that the above matter has been examined and

it has been decided, with the approval of competent authority, that Ceiling Price of
Scheduled T medicines be revised by NPPA each year in accordance with the WPI
revision. Individual companies/ brands/ medicines which are already having a MRP
below or equal to such WPI adjusted Ceiling Price shall henceforth not be required to
reduce the MRPs any further vis-a-vis the WPL.
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